
21 Vulture Street  (PO Box 5334) West End   Qld  4101 
Phone (Voice & TTY) 07 3844 5065  Fax 07 3846 5260  Email bhabris@bigpond.com 

EVENTS CALENDAR 
 
Tuesday 15th Dec. Better Hearing Australia  Board Meeting 1.00 p m—3.00 p m at West End. 
    All members are welcome to attend the meeting and meet the Board. 
 
Friday 18th Dec. Office is closed. 
 

2016 
 
Monday 11th Jan. Office Re-Opens. 
 
Wednesday 3rd Feb. Social Club Morning Tea at Better Hearing Australia at 10.00 am.   
    $2.00 per person.  All Welcome to attend and bring a friend.  Come and join  
    in for a cuppa and a chat.  
 
Saturday 6th Feb. Logan Support Group meeting 9.00 am for 9.30 am at the Logan North  
    Library, Sports Drive, Springwood.  For further information contact  
    Peter Massey at pfm.sandy@gmail.com or Better Hearing Australia on  
    Ph. 3844 5065 or email bhabris@bigpond.com 
 
Saturday 13th Feb. Redlands Hearing Impaired Support Group Meeting 9.30 am at the Donald 
    Simpson Centre, 172 Bloomfield Street, Cleveland.  Cost is $5.00 per person 
    and includes a Cuppa.  Visitors Welcome.  For further information contact  
    Paul on 0414 823 543 or email theda@tpg.com.au   
    refer http://theda78.wix.com/rhisg-logo#!whats-on/ce3d  

Top Ten Comments made by the  
Reindeer during their Xmas Flight. 
10.  “Sheesh! What’s he been eating this year? 
Rocks?” 
9.  “He shouts all our names all the time, sure,   
but do they think he knows which is which?” 
8.  “I never knew Donner had a tattoo THERE!” 
7.  “Sure..HIS seat is a flotation device.  What 
about us?” 
6.  “Tried those new little oats? You really should.” 
 

5.  “Man, I hope we pause on a roof top soon.  I’m 
Beat.” 
4.  “ Hey! Watch the antlers there, Buddy!” 
3. “Did you hear, you-know-who got a nose 

job?” 
2.  “You know, after a few hundred 
miles, these jingling bells really get  
annoying!” 
And Finally…. 
1.  “So, You want to go someplace  
afterwards for some Reindeer games?” 

Better Hearing Australia Brisbane 
office will be Closed on  

Friday the 18th December 2015  
and will Re-open on  

Monday 11th January 2016. 

Merry Christmas,  
a Happy New Year  

and Good Health and Happiness  
for the Coming Twelve Months 

From the Board and Staff  
of Better Hearing Australia Brisbane. 


